
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF INTENT TO REQUEST RELEASE OF FUNDS 
 

DATE: June 29, 2017   
 
City of Camas, Steve Durspek 
(Name of Applicant) 
 
616 NE 4th Avenue, Camas, Washington 98607 
(Street, City, Zip Code) 
 
(360) 817-7238 
(Telephone Number) 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED AGENCIES, GROUPS AND PERSONS 
 
On or about July 29, 2017, the City of Camas will request the State of Washington Department of 
Health and Department of Commerce to release funds under Section 106 of the National Historic 
Preservation Act, National Environmental Policy Act, and Washington State Environmental Policy Act. 
 
The City of Camas will undertake the project described below utilizing Drinking Water State Revolving 
Fund Loans.  A Determination of No Historic Properties Affected was issued for this project.  A copy of 
the Project Review Sheet for Section 106 is on file at the above address and is available for public 
examination and copying upon request. 
 
Project Information: 
 
2015-050/DM16-952-002 Surface Water Transmission Main, Phase 3 
(Project Title or Name) 
 
Scope of Work: 
 

1) Installation of treated water pipelines to serve the slow sand filter plant to include: Engineering, 
design, permitting, and constructing approximately 7,450 feet of 12” diameter treated water 
transmission main from the Slow Sand Water Filtration Plant to NE Ireland Road, and all 
related appurtenances. Tasks shall include installation of pipe, excavation, saw-cutting, import 
bedding and backfill, traffic control, pavement and other surface restoration, fencing, easement 
and acquisition activities, landscaping, connections, instrumentation and other related items. 
 
In addition to costs of construction, costs may include (but are not limited to): engineering, 
cultural and historic resources review, permits, public involvement, and bid documents needed 
to meet local, state, and federal standards. 

 
Treated Water Transmission Main, Phase 3: 

Township: 2N 
Range: 4E 
¼ Section: NW ¼ of S17, SW ¼ and SE ¼ and NE ¼ of S8 

(Location of Project) 
 
Estimated Cost is $1.3 million 

 
Objections of the project may be submitted to the Office of Drinking Water Director, Garin Schrieve, 
Department of Health, P.O. Box 47822, Olympia, Washington 98504-7822.  Any objections received 
after July 29, 2017, will not be considered by the Department of Health 
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